
 

   
 

 
Vote for a Better Healthcare System 

 
Some politicians are focused on attacking health programs including Medicaid and the 
expansion of health insurance in the Affordable Care Act (ACA), leaving millions of Americans 
at risk of losing their healthcare benefits.  
  
Here’s why it’s important to vote for candidates who support protecting and expanding 
health care:        
  
Protecting Coverage for Millions of Americans  
The ACA covers 45+ million Americans, and tax credits help lower costs. Most states have 
expanded Medicaid for people with the lowest incomes, bringing the number of uninsured 
people to an all-time low.   
 
Promoting Fairness in Healthcare 
The ACA has helped over 100 million people by preventing overcharging, insurance denial, 
gender-based pricing, and service refusals. 
 
Increasing Access to Healthcare 
ACA provided affordable health coverage through private insurance and Medicaid for millions of 
Black and Brown Americans, ensuring access to healthcare regardless of race nationwide. 
 
Protecting and Expanding Medicaid     
Some have proposed to limit Medicaid funding, denying services to millions and cutting support 
for state programs. Policymakers are considering lifetime benefit caps and/or time limits for poor 
people, potentially denying Medicaid to 18.5 million people.   
 
Preventing a Health Insurance Tax Increase     
ACA tax credits help reduce premiums for those buying their own health insurance. Increased 
assistance saved the average person about $700. However, this extra help will end in 2025, 
potentially leaving millions without health care unless Congress votes to keep it.  
 
On November 5th, 2024, vote for candidates who will support, protect, and expand policies that 
help keep our families and communities healthy.     
 

#VoteForHumanNeeds 
 


